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Summary Information for Fecal Indicator-Positive Groundwater Source Samples, Uncorrected Significant 

Deficiencies, or Violation of a Groundwater TT 

Special Notice of Fecal Indicator-Positive Groundwater Source Sample: n/a 

 

Special Notice for Uncorrected Significant Deficiencies: n/a 

Table 9. Violation of Groundwater TT 

Violation Explanation Duration 
Actions Taken to 

Correct Violation 

Health Effects 

Language 

None to report     

 

 

Special Notice Regarding Glass Fire on September 27, 2020 

 

The Tucker Acres Water System suffered some damage to the piping infrastructure during the Glass Fire that 

began on 9/27/20. Oakville Pump Service began to restore the system as soon as they were allowed onsite.  A 

Do Not Drink Notice was issued on 10/5/20.  Once all the repairs were made to the system, extensive testing for 

Bacteria and Volatile Organic Compounds, including Benzene was done to ensure the water was safe to drink.  

Oakville Pump Service can provide copies of test results to anyone requesting them.   

 

The water was deemed safe to drink and with the permission of Napa County Environmental Services the Do 

Not Drink Notice was lifted November 9, 2020. 

 




